
NANA GENERAL MEETING 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2009 
 

7:00 PM (you asked for an earlier start time) 
 

NORTH AVONDALE RECREATION CENTER 
 

617 Clinton Springs 

 

AGENDA: 

• Ballot Issues 

o Representatives Will Present Their Ballot Issue or Levy 

Information 

Want to learn more about the Issues on the November 3 Ballot? 

Want to show that North Avondale is a community of involved, informed 

individuals by attending this meeting? 

Please attend this meeting. 

NANA CALENDAR  
  

▪ Tuesday, October 13, NANA General Meeting, Speakers on Ballot Issues 7:00 pm North Avondale 
Recreation Center, 917 Clinton Springs 

▪ Wednesday, October 28, District 4 Resource Meeting, 6:30 pm Police Station, 4150 Reading Rd. 

▪ First Thursday of each month October 1, at 1:30pm, Rental Housing Meeting, District 4 Police Station 
4150 Reading Rd.  

▪ Tuesday, November 10, NANA General Meeting, 7:00pm North Avondale Recreation Center, 617 Clinton 
Springs 

   

IMPORTANT CITY NUMBERS 

City Complaint/Request Hotline 591.6000 
Police District 4 569.8600 
Paul Graves Neighborhood Officer:  569.8654 
 Paul.Graves@cincinnati-oh.gov 
Thomas Beridon Dist. 4 Prosecutor   352.3618 
 Thomas.beridon@cincinnati-oh.gov 
Nonemergency Police 765.1212 
To just make a crime report (no police visit) 352.2960 
Request A Recycling Bin 242.4600 
Report Air Odors 24/7 property code violations 946.7777 
To learn about Crime in Cincinnati visit: Crimereports.com 
Track property code violations : http://cagisperm.hamilton-co.org/cpop/ 
 



NANA EXECUTIVE BOARD, COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

President: Frank Newbauer  751.5897 
1st VP: & Landlord Accountability: Michelle Baxter 475.0441 
2nd VP: Fred Fegan 861.8378 
3rd VP: Pickett Harrington 784-1296 
Corresponding Sec.: Cathryn Lovely 221.2708 
Recording Secretary Nikki Kittrell 281.5646 
Treasurer: Curtis Arthur 967.3619 
Beautification: Ursula Hassel 751.4546 
Rental Housing: Pauline Daly 751.8334 
Legal Chairperson:  
Master Plan: Tim & Amy Yosmali 641.1244 
Neighborhood Issues: John Jones 281.2596 
Welcome: Grace Hill gracehill@fuse.net 
NANA Administrator & NANA News Editor:  

Charlene Morse 221.6166 

  

If you receive information in the mail or on the internet that you have won some money it 

is most likely a scam. From more information on the recent scam of fake insurance checks 

go to: http://www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/FakeInsuranceChecks 

 


